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It is hard to believe that this hockey season is almost done! We have had some awesome hockey 
take place during the past season, and while we are already planning next year, we still have more to 

go! We wish all of our teams’ good luck, and remember, “real Girls play hockey!” 
 
House League Day of 
Champions 
This year, our House League 
Day of Champions is on 
Sunday, April 6th, 2014 @ the 
University of Guelph. The day 
will run 1pm to 9pm. It will be an action packed 
day and the conclusion of our House League 
Hockey program for this year.  In the spirit of being 
healthy and supporting an active life-style, this 
year, we will be providing fruit, granola bars, juice 
and water for all players after their games (no 
pizza or pop). Snacks will be healthy and quick to 
go if families need to. Post-game medal 
presentations will be done in the lobby so that 
everyone can safely take photos! Check 
www.ggha.com for the final schedule. We hope to 
see you there to cheer on the girls! 
 

Volunteer Appreciation Night 
Guelph Girls Hockey Association would 
like to invite all coaches, trainers, 
managers and any other team 
volunteers to our Volunteer 

Appreciation Night.  GGHA will be hosting a social 
evening for volunteer staff on Thursday April 17, 
from 7-9 pm at the Best Western Hotel (Stone 
Road and Gordon).  There will be light snacks, hot 
finger food, non-alcoholic refreshments and a cash 
bar.  We hope that all Rep and HL team volunteers 
will take the time to come out and take advantage 
of our appreciation and enjoy some social time.  
Without you, our organization could not operate as 
well as it does, and we hope that you will join us 
for this special night to acknowledge YOU! 
Please RSVP your intent to attend by: Friday, 
April 11 to info@ggha.com 

 
GGHA Members get discounts on Gryphon 
Camps! Check out the article on the website for 

more details! 

 
Tell your friends: Come Try 
Hockey for Free! 

On Sunday April 13 at 5:30 pm come on 
out to the University of Guelph to give 

hockey a try! GGHA is inviting interested girls up to 
Grade 5 (currently not in our organization) to give 
hockey a try. You need: skates, gloves and a CSA- 
certified hockey helmet. We hope to see you there! 

 
Calling all Coaches!! 
(Or “wanna – be” coaches!) 
While we are happy to have 
secured coaches for most of our 
Rep teams, the process for 2014-2015 is not 
completed.  We are still looking for a Rep coach for 
Midget BB.  If you would like to apply for this 
position, please submit the 2014-2015-GGHA Rep 
Coach Application (on the website).  
NEW! We are also now putting out the call for 
HOUSE LEAGUE coaches and trainers! Check 
the website for more information. 
 

Interested in being a timekeeper or 
referee? 
We will be hosting an info night for those 
interested in being a paid timekeeper or official for 
next season. Keep checking the website for details. 
 

Rep Try-Outs 
The rep team try-out information 
and schedule for the 2014-2015 
teams are now posted on our 
website (www.ggha.com). Please 
check regularly for any changes or 
updates. Tryouts start April 21. 
Players must register and pay the tryout fee 
before participating. Fee is $60 for those 
registering in advance or $75 at the door. Tryouts 
for Novice are FREE! 
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